
Meri Kirihimete,

This year, you’ve been given the gift of kindness to


help a Kiwi in need during the holiday season.



 is making its way to 



 who will get it where it needs to go.



Thanks to the Trade Me Kindness Store you’ve received  

a gift that keeps on giving. Wishing you a happy and safe 

festive season.



Aroha nui.



